Hello Parents!

Anot’l‘xer month has come and gone and we are alr’eady headed into
the holidag season. Bmcore lgo too ‘Far’! would like to thank those ogyou
that donated your time and/or‘goodies for our [arvest Farty! | felt so
blessed by 3ourgcncrosit3..‘., Thank you so much! OK‘ Onto Novem~
ber. We will be cclebrating Thanksgiving at the end of the month. What a
great opportunity to discuss as a Family the many things of which we have
to be thankful. Tl’ie date for our [Feastis November 22nd and there will
be a sign up sheet Postccl for anyone that would like to contribute items
for this dag. To l'rclP us in our endeavor to learn more about Tl’xanksgiv-
ing what better way than to dress up like Filgrims and Native Americans
and Play ina tePcc! So much fun! As for the rest of the month we will be
lcarning the letters G, H, ] and J R the color black, the number 3, and the
.sl'lapc Trianglc.

We have a [Field Trip to Mintercreek [Fish Hatcherg on Monclay . Now.
7tl1. We will meet at 10 am at the Hatchcrg. T his is an outdoor event so
come dressed weather aPProPriatc. As always, this is another no sibling

event.

Our classis in need of a Parcnt helpcr to help manipulatc the comPutcrs
during Frccplay (9:00-9:4-5) leou are available, we would love your helP!
Scholastic Book orders will be due bg Nov. 4th. T hank you

for rcmembcring to write the checks out to Scholastic Books.

| Fora side note—your child may come home singing all kinds of new
songs. We will be very busy PrcParing for our Chﬂ'stmas Frogram which
will take Place on the evening of December 16th. Start charging those
video cam/ Phone batteries now :[D You won’t want to miss this.

In His service and yours,

Cheryl Kcmpcr




